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INFORMATION

- FALL SEMESTER & LEAVING HUNGARY FOR SUMMER

Dear Students,

itisalmost the time when exams are over and summer break starts. We know that most of you
usually travel during the summer - that is why we ask you to consider the following informa-
tion.

If you leave Hungary, knowing whether you will be able to make it back to our country is diffi-
cult right now because of the current COVID-19 pandemic situation. Embassies are not wor-
king as they did before and we do not have exact information how they are going to continue
their activities in the following months.

WE ASK YOU NOT TO TRAVEL TO YOUR HOME COUNTRY DURING THE SUMMER if it is out-
side of the European Union.

You already have a residence permit, which means you can leave and enter Hungary to and
from EU countries — however, it is not sure that you can do the same from non-EU countries.

We plan to start the Fall semester 2020/21 with direct, personal education for second and
upper year students. You will have clinical practices as well which cannot be completed from
home. You need to be here in Pécs if you want to continue your studies!

For this reason, we suggest you planning your visit at home for a later time this year, perhaps
the fall break. We really hope that the situation gets better in the fall semester.

Until then, stay safe and please do not leave Hungary unless you really have to.

We really understand that you would like to see your family, friends, try the mum’s meal,
but you are asked for some patience in interest of your further carrier!

If you leave the country, please count with the fact that you might not be able to come
back to Hungary.

Best regards,

-

Dr. Ordplya Mété
senior lecturer, director of foreign affairs
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